
*This seminar will address the competencies of Political Savvy and Partnering outlined in the OPM 

competencies. 

 

 

 

The New 118th Congress Begins: 

What it Means for Your Agency 
You Pick the Date and Time 

 

All Aboard: Welcome!  

After an historic delay in the election of Speaker of the House of Representatives the 118th 

Congress was finally sworn in on January 7th, 2023. 

Woods Institute is pleased to offer a webinar providing participants with up-to-date details of 

the leadership of the new Congress including the latest Committee assignments relevant to their 

Agency. This webinar* will provide an objective assessment of how any priority shifts of the Biden 

Administration in 2023 may impact your agency. 

Federal employees must know about the legislative and budget processes on Capitol Hill that 

affect their agencies. Knowledge of these processes and the significance of the President’s Budget 

Request for the fiscal year of 2024 will provide participants with the tools to effectively implement 

federal policy in the field.  

 

The main topics covered in the seminar are: 

1. Current Political Party Leaders in the House and Senate  

2. Senate and House Committees and Subcommittees with Jurisdiction over your Agency 

3. President’s Biden’s Budget Request for FY 2024 and it’ impact on your Agency 

4. Working with Congress 

  

Participants may register by contacting woods@woodsinstitute.com using either a government 

credit card or with an SF-182. The tuition fee for this webinar includes course materials. 

 
Dr. Patricia D. Woods, president, and founder of Woods Institute of Washington, DC, is the chief instructor. She has taught 

courses on Congress in Washington and for federal agency field staff from the USDA Forest Service, the National Park Service, 

the Bureau of Land Management, the Bureau of Indian Affairs, the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, the Environmental Protection 

Agency, and the Naval Air Community. She has taught similar classes for federal and state agencies and American citizens across 

the country. Further information on other classes may be obtained at WOODSINSTITUTE.COM. 
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